
FROM THE DESK OF


ANDREW HOBBS


February 6, 2023


Judicial Proceedings Committee

Annapolis, MD


Dear Members of the Committee,


I am writing to express my unfavorable position on Civil Actions - Public Nuisances - 
Firearm Industry Members (Gun Industry Accountability Act of 2023).  This bill 
attempts to go after companies producing legal products in a backhanded way to 
damage the industry.


Not even California's DA would defend a similar bill.


Sincerely yours,


Andrew J. Hobbs
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